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                                    Grand Knight’s Report 
 

                                Brother Knights and Families 

“So, by their fruits you will know them.  Not everyone who says to me, ‘Lord, Lord,’ will enter the kingdom 

of heaven, but only the one who does the will of my Father in heaven.”  (Matt 7:20-21)   

     

When we lose our “why,” we often lose our will and our way.  Our Order is intimately connected to the Church in doing the will of our 

Father in heaven.  As we approach the Lenten season, contemplate your personal level of commitment to the will of the Father and the 

commitment you’ve made to leading your family in His will.  Then, also contemplate your “why,” the reason you joined the Knights of 
Columbus.  You should find the two to be in harmony.   

    

 In October’s newsletter, I spoke directly to our Council’s senior-most members.  Now, I’d like to speak directly to those Brothers who 

have been disengaged or never engaged. 

     
The Knights of Columbus is a fraternity, and our charity is stronger when we are unified.  As you’ll recall from your exemplification 

ceremony, the more fibers there are in a cable, the stronger the cable is.  Each of us is a fiber in the cable that is our Council (and Order).  

Many Brothers join the Knights and sadly never get engaged after their exemplification.  Other Brothers engage for a while and then fade 

away.  Life happens and things can get in the way sometimes, but thru all our individual fiber circumstances, our Council cable remains 

focused and steadfast in its mission to support the Church in the will of the Father.   
     

If you have never been engaged with us, or if you were once engaged but have fallen away, know that it is never too late to s tart or to 

return.  Our doors are always open and YOU are always welcome.  Please do not hesitate to come to a meeting, to show up for a fish fry, 

or to participate in another Council event.  You will be greeted warmly, and your contribution will be greatly appreciated.  We need YOU 

and we want YOU to be a part of our efforts and our legacy.  Your family is always welcome as well.  If you lead, they will follow, so lead 
them in the will of the Father by your active family participation with our Council.  Find this in your heart during Lent and then come join 

us again, or join us for the first time. 

     

Thank you to all the Brothers, Ladies, and family members who supported our many important January Life Program events including the 

novena for life, the march for life, and the life-themed movie matinee.  Thank you also, in advance, for all you will do to support the very 
busy season of Lent, particularly the weekly fish frys.   

    

 I pray each Brother Knight will realize the harmony between our Order, our Church, the will of our Father, and your “why” for joining the 

Knights of Columbus, and you will resolve to lead your family in the Father’s will thru a more active involvement in our Council in 2024.  

Let Lent be your launchpad.  Together we can collectively achieve greater things, so let the will of the Father be known to all by how we 
live and pray together as Brothers.  God bless! 

 

“For whoever does the will of my heavenly Father is my brother.”  (Matt 12:50) 

 

“Perfection is founded entirely on the love of God, charity is the bond of perfection, and perfect love of God means the complete union of 
our will with God’s.”  --St. Alphonsus 

 

Please pray for the canonization of Blessed Father Michael McGivney and continue to spread his mission by sharing the Knight’s 

opportunity with every Catholic man you can. 

 
Spiritual Practices and Devotions for February 

The month of February is traditionally dedicated to Holy Family: Jesus, Mary, and Joseph.  Consider adding the following to your spiritual 

practices this month: 

• Consecrate, or reconsecrate, your family to the Holy Family by praying the Consecration to the Holy Family every day. 

• Invite your family members to join in one of your spiritual practices every day. 

• Try to have dinner with your family as often as possible this month.  Say grace with them before the meal begins.  

Encourage your family members to prepare dinner and clean up together, too, if they are able to do so. 

 
Eucharistic Revival 

• Pray the Rosary the 13th of each month for the success of the Revival and an increase to Christ in the Eucharist. 

• Find and practice another Eucharistic devotion. 
 

Presentation of Our Lord (February 2):  The Presentation of the Lord occurs forty days after the birth of Jesus.  Read Luke 2:22-35, the 

account of the Presentation including the Canticle of Simeon. 

 

St. Paul Miki and Companions (February 6):  Paul Miki was a Japanese Jesuit Brother, who, with his companions, was martyred in 1597.  
He was forced to walk 600 miles, tied to a cross, and then was run through with a spear.  Despite all that, he gave glory to God and forgave 

his executioners.  Recall his story and pray for his intercession when you are called to offer forgiveness, especially to family members. 

 



   

 

Lent:  The three traditional practices for Lent are Prayer, Fasting, and Almsgiving.  When you’re choosing to “do something” or “give 

something up” for Lent, make sure that you have a plan in each practice.  Lent begins with Ash Wednesday, February 14, which is a day of 

fasting. 

 
 

Honors for the Month of December 

Knight of the Month:  Rich Nielson 

Family of the Month:  Kirstein Family (Rita, Jerry, Mark, Stephen & Smiths - Phil, Jean, and Josh) 

 
Vivat Jesus!  ++SK Tom Stamp, Grand Knight 

 

 

Charity:  $880 was disbursed in the month of December for church and pro-life activities.    

 
Unity (all events are at Mikulski Hall unless otherwise noted): 

• 2 February – Fish Fry (Event Team #1); 5-8 PM 

• 7 February – Initiatives Committee Meeting; 6 PM 

• 7 February – Columbus Club Directors Meeting; 7 PM 

• 10 February – COR Meeting; 8:30 AM (free breakfast) 

• 11 February – Blood Drive; 9 AM – 2 PM 

• 12 February – Admission Committee Meeting; 5:30 PM 

• 12 February – Officer’s Planning Meeting; 7 PM 

• 13 February – CUF Exemplification; 5:30 PM** 

• 13 February – Council Meeting (Event Team #3); 6:30-Dinner, 7-Rosary, 7:30-Meeting** 

• 16 February – Lent Fish Fry #1 (Event Team #2); 5-8 PM 

• 17 February – Seminarian Appreciation Dinner; Sts. Peter & Paul, 5-9 PM 

• 18 February – Knight’s Choir; 7:15 AM, Good Shepherd 

• 18 February – Knight’s Mass; 8:30 AM, Good Shepherd 

• 19 February – 4th Degree Meeting; 6:30-Dinner, 7-Rosary, 7:30-Meeting 

• 23 February – Lent Fish Fry #2 (Event Team #3); 5-8 PM 

• 25 February – Knight’s Mass; 10:15 AM, Immaculate Conception 

 

** - Note that these events are moved to Tuesday due to Ash Wednesday services. 
 

Please wear your blue Knights of Columbus shirt with name tag, this will promote the Knights.  

The third Sunday of the Month is KofC Mass at Good Shepherd Church.  

The fourth Sunday of the Month is KofC Mass at Immaculate Conception Church.  

Contact: Altar Servers: Danny Stift; (210) 243-9035                 Lectors: Rich Nielson: (512) 653-3356 
               Ushers: Martin Herrera; (210) 330-9141                     Eucharistic Minister: Larry Mendoza: (726) 582-7177 

   Knights Choir: Matthew Martinez (210) 885-9545     ICC: Tom Stamp (913) 620-1412 

Fraternity: Field Agent: Roberto Sibug: 210-460-9664, Roberto.sibug@kofc.org  

Patriotism:  All members of the Council are welcomed to join the 4th Degree Assembly. Contact Javier Espinales, Tom Stamp or John 

Hoeft for more information. 

 
To submit an article to the Good Shepherd KofC Council newsletter, write to the Newsletter Editor, williamdaniels@sbcglobal.net or drop 

it by the office at 509 Schertz Parkway, Schertz, TX. To change your address, you can email us at GSKOC6358@sbcglobal.net. The 

Newsletter is published monthly. Deadline input to the next issue is Thursday  February 22 2024. 

 

  KofC Scholarship 
For those that have an immediate family member that is interested in applying for a scholarship, you can go to the Hall to get an 

application.  You can also get an application on our Council Uknight website  in the members only section.  You can go to the Council 

Document Library to download the form. The scholarship application must be in by March 31, 2024.  

 

Years of Service 
      The members listed below have completed the indicated years of service and will be recognized at the February meeting. 

                                       Jose Cabrera 45 Years John Leon 25 Years 

                                       Mark Moon 5 Years Ruben Pascual 5 Years 

                                       Mark Martinez 5 Years Teddy Mosqueda 5 Years 

                                       Arturo Ybarra, Jr. 5 Years Curtis Achay 5 Years 
 

mailto:Roberto.sibug@kofc.org
mailto:williamdaniels@sbcglobal.net
mailto:GSKOC6358@sbcglobal.net


   

 

Membership Director (Tom Stamp):      

• Supreme has a current award incentive for enrolling 6 new members by 29 March; we need 5 more to achieve this. 

• We need 3 more new members to reach our annual quota for STAR Council.  Please provide additional candidates for admission. 

• Next Admissions meeting: 5:30 PM on 12 February at Mikulski Hall.  Brothers are welcome to participate.   

• Next CUF Exemplification:  5:30 PM on 13 February at Mikulski Hall.  Brothers are encouraged to attend.  

• "It is our moral obligation to invite every eligible Catholic man to join the Knights of Columbus."  

- Past Supreme Knight Carl Anderson 

Exemplification of Charity, Unity & Fraternity (CUF) Team (Robert Sorrell):  Formerly known as the "Degree Team," this entity is 

seeking additional members to perform roles in the ceremony for bringing new brothers into the Order.  Please contact Robert Sorrell at 
210-325-0839 or robertsorrell40@gmail.com. 

 

ICC Roundtable Coordinator (Tom Stamp):   Knight's Sunday mass at ICC will be at 10:15 AM on 25 February.  Rosary at 9:45 AM 

before mass.  All are invited to come celebrate together.  Donuts will be served afterward and volunteers to serve in the mass are always 

welcome.    
 

Initiatives Committee (Tom Stamp): 

• Purpose:  To consider proposals for new council operations (actions, processes, events, funding, etc.); all are welcome to 

participate 

• When:  6 PM on the 1st Wednesday of every month 

• Topics discussed at the 3 January meeting:  

o 1- Current Fundraisers (Christmas Yard Signs, Casino Night, Super Bowl Squares) 

o 2- Future Fundraisers (Fish Fry Raffle) 
o 3- Lenten Activities 

• Next meeting:  6 PM on 7 February at Mikulski Hall  

• Topics to be discussed: Fundraisers, Lenten Activities, Future Events 

COR (Martin Herrera):  First meeting is 8:30 AM on 10 February at Mikulski hall.  FREE Breakfast!  The mission of Cor (Latin for 

'heart') is to refocus Catholic men on Jesus Christ and to form and strengthen them in faith and virtue through a brotherhood committed to 

prayer, formation, and fraternity. The goal of each Cor gathering is to provide the opportunity for men to encounter Christ, to pray 
together, to be formed in their faith, and to strengthen their bonds of brotherhood, preparing them for courageous leadership and the 

mission of evangelization for their families and communities. 

 

Camino de Santiago Pilgrimage (Tom Stamp):  16-30 September 2024 in Spain and Portugal; $5325; Fly from Austin to Madrid; 
Visit Avila (St Teresa of Avila and St John of the Cross); Walk the famed French Way to the burial cathedral of St. James in Santiago, 

Spain; Visit Portugal - Porto and Fatima (Our Lady of Fatima apparitions); Fly from Lisbon to Austin; several spaces still remain; several 

Brothers with family are participating; Contact Grand Knight if interested. 

 

Casino Night Fundraiser (Ray Davila):  Seeking table sponsors and prize donations; Contact Ray Davila at 210-723-7984 or 
davilaray@att.net. 

 

Super Bowl Squares Fundraiser:  $25 per square ; 4 chances to win; 40% paid in prizes ; 60% retained by the Council for charity; 

Participants may purchase an unlimited number of squares; Numbers will be drawn when the grid is full (or prior to game time if not full); 

Council retains rights to all unsold squares and their prizes; Quarterly prizes based on score as follows: 1st QTR = 5%, Halftime = 10%, 
3rd QTR = 5%, Final Score = 20% (actual values depend on number of squares sold); Squares are available for purchase in the 

Mikulski Hall office daily 9-12 or at all Council events until the grid is full..  Anyone can participate so please share this opportunity 

with family and friends 

 

Chancellor: Frank Jurado  

Programs: Mike Fritz  

 

Community: Jerry Weaver   

The Council Free Throw competition was postponed for a date to be determined, due to cold weather causing the YMCA closure.  Once a 

date and time is agreed to with the YMCA an email will be sent out to all. 

The Knights of Columbus has been partners with the American Wheelchair Mission and our council will accept donations in March. 

Donations can be in cash or check, payable to the Knights of Columbus #6358 and write Wheelchair in the memo section.   

Faith: Larry Mendoza 

• Building the Domestic Church Kiosk: Consider reading one of the booklets from the Building the Domestic Church Kiosk 

• Check out Into the Breach videos at: http://www.kofc.org/en/campaigns/into-the-breach.html 

• Consider watching KnightCast: https://knightcast.constantcontactsites.com/  Holy Hour Thursday at 7:00pm, Good Shepherd Church 

http://www.kofc.org/en/campaigns/into-the-breach.html
file:///H:/koc%20recovered/KOC%20Newsletter/February2024/Consider%20watching%20KnightCast:
https://knightcast.constantcontactsites.com/


   

 

 

Family: Michael E. Trigueiro.  

 

Life: Ralph De La Rosa   
  

*It takes a real man, a brave Knight, to earn and wear the ACE Wings! 

Criminal Justice Ministry: Jerome Kirstein  The county jail is starting to open for service. If you are interested in serving the population 

that needs support contact Jerry Kirstein at 830-406-0417. 

Financial Secretary Send any contact or anniversary information to John Hoeft. Now Pay Dues Online. You are now able to pay annual 

dues online using either PayPal or a credit card. The links can be found at the Unknight website under “News & Announcements”: 

https://uknight.org/CouncilSite/CouncilNews.asp?CNO=6358.   John Hoeft, Financial Secretary 

Fourth Degree report:  For those of you who would like to become a 4th Degree Knight contact the Grand Knight for an application. We 

would like you to join us. Javier Espinales, PGK, Faithful Navigator 

                                                                             A Simple Gesture, a  Powerful Statement 

                        
Brothers,  We all know that Christianity is under attack in the United States of America. Some would argue that it is Catholicism in 

particular that is attacked at every turn. Growing up I never, ever, thought I would utter those words. But we know it to be true. We live in 

a society where more and more people are finding ways to be “offended”, especially when someone displays any action deemed 
“Christian” or promotes Christian morals and values. 

   Several years ago, I was giving a presentation at St. Mark’s about ‘Political Correctness’ and I half-heartedly said that the day is coming 

when we will not be allowed to make the Sign of the Cross in public, like at a restaurant, because it will be deemed “too offensive” or even 

“hostile” to non-Christian patrons who might be present. 

   As I finished that statement a man raised his hand, and he shared an experience he and his family were subject to just the night before at a 
restaurant here in San Antonio. 

   When their meals were brought to their table, they made the Sign of the Cross and were about to bow their heads and offer a blessing 

when the couple seated at the next table apparently took exception to this simple gesture. 

   The couple stood, picked up their own plates and utensils, glared at them in disgust, and then moved themselves to the farthest table they 
found. The headdress of the woman was one commonly worn by, and associated with, another World Religion. 

   The family continued on with their prayer but during the meal the couple had to explain to their small children what had just happened, as 

it was confusing to them. 

    So just what is our Sign of the Cross? What is its origin and significance? 

 
The Sign of the Cross is a very ancient practice and prayer. We don't have any indication of it in Scripture, but, in the fourth century, St. 

Basil said that we learned the Sign from the time of the Apostles and that it was administered in Baptisms. 

 

I’d like to share 6 meanings of the Sign of the Cross: 

 
1 - A confession of faith. 

When we make the Sign of the Cross we are professing a mini version of the Creed -  we are professing our belief in the Father, and in the 

Son and in the Holy Spirit. When we say the words and pray in someone's name - as in the name of the Trinity - we are declaring their 

presence and coming into their presence - that's how a name is used in Scripture. 

2 - A renewal of our Baptism. 
As a sacramental, meaning sacred signs which remind us of the sacraments, the Sign of the Cross is a renewal of the Sacrament of Baptism. 

When we make it we say again, in effect, "I died with Christ and rose to new life." The Sign of the Cross in Baptism links us to the Body of 

Christ, and when we make it we remember our joining to that Body with Christ as the head. 

3 - A mark of discipleship. 

In Luke 9:23 Jesus says, "If any man will come after me, let him deny himself, and take up his cross daily, and follow me." The word that 
the Fathers of the Church used for the Sign of the Cross is a Greek word denoting ownership that is the same as what a slave owner put on a 

slave, a shepherd put on a sheep and a general put on a soldier - and for us, it's a declaration that I belong to Christ. 

   By making the Sign of the Cross we are saying to the Lord, "I want to obey you; I belong to you. You direct all my decisions. I will 

always be obedient to God's law, Christ's teachings and the Church." 

4 - An acceptance of suffering. 
When suffering comes, the Sign of the Cross is a sign of acceptance. It's remembering that Jesus became a man and suffered for us and that 

we participate in Christ's suffering. The Sign of the Cross says, "I am willing to embrace suffering in order to share in Christ's suffering." 

   When we’re suffering, when we’re feeling like God is not there, the Sign of the Cross brings Him into that situation and declares His 

presence whether we feel it or not. It is a way of acknowledging Him and His presence during that time of trial. 

5 - A defense against the devil. 
One of the main teachings of the early Church Fathers is that the Sign of the Cross is a declaration of defense against the devil. When we 

sign ourselves, we declare to the devil, "I belong to Christ; He is my protection." 

 

 

https://uknight.org/CouncilSite/CouncilNews.asp?CNO=6358


   

 

 

6 - A victory over self-indulgence. 

The Sign of the Cross is a way to put to death self-indulgence - those big problems and temptations we have, the stubborn things we can't 

get rid of. The Church Fathers say if we are angry, full of lust, fearful, overly emotional, or grappling with fleshly temptations, make the 
Sign when tempted and it will help dispel the problem. 

    When we enter Mass and make the Sign of the Cross, we are reminding ourselves that we are baptized Christians and we are authorized 

to participate in the Sacrifice of the Mass. When we do the same as we are leaving the church, we are reminding ourselves that the Mass 

never ends, that our lives are meant to be a participation in the Sacrifice not just when we are in Church, but in our everyday lives. 

     
As with the story I shared at the beginning, the public display of anything and everything Christian is under withering attack. We can either 

be afraid of public criticism or we can boldly and confidently show our faith in the face of possible criticism. As Knights we should 

proudly show our faith when in public and perhaps the easiest way is to remember to offer a blessing for our meal when out at a restaurant, 

and to begin with the Sign of the Cross, not simply bow our heads as others might. The Sign of the Cross sets us apart. 

    About a week after the man at St. Mark’s shared his story I was at Costco in Selma and, as I was leaving, I noticed a couple in the Food 
Court who were about to eat whatever it was they purchased. They made the Sign of the Cross and offered a blessing. I waited until they 

were finished and then walked over, introduced myself as a fellow Catholic,  

and I thanked them for being a public witness to our Faith. They were parishioners of OLPH and we wound up having a brief but 

wonderful conversation. 

   When in the public square, there will be moments whereby we will make one of these two choices: we will choose to “fit in” with the 
rest of society, or we will choose to “stand out” from the crowd. 

    Before we should ever allow fear to cause us to cower, let us commit to memory these words from St. Paul to Timothy: 

 For this reason, I remind you to stir into flame the gift of God that you have through the imposition of my hands. 7 For God did not give 

us a spirit of cowardice but rather of power and love and self-control. 8 So do not be ashamed of your testimony to our Lord, nor of me, a 

prisoner for his sake; but bear your share of hardship for the 
gospel with the strength that comes from God. - II Timothy 1:6-8 

    We do not cower. We do not hide. We do not fear. Brothers, we’re better than that. We are Knights. May we always be proud to stand 

out from the crowd, to stand up for the Gospel of Jesus Christ, and to stand strongly united, as we share our faith even in simple ways. 

 

The Sign of the Cross… a simple gesture, but what a powerful statement it makes. 
 

*By request of several Brothers of our Council, this has been a “Re-Presentation” with edits. 

Originally presented at the General Meeting on September 11, 2019 - SK Dan Dúet, Lecturer 

 

This Month’s Challenge 
Then a cloud came, casting a shadow over them; then from the cloud came a voice, “This is my beloved Son.  Listen to him.”   

(Gospel for February 25, Mark 9:7).  In last month’s challenge, we talked about recognizing Jesus’ presence and power in our lives.  Here, 

at his baptism, we hear the voice of God instructing us very simply: “Listen to him.”  It is not enough to acknowledge Jesus as the Christ, 

the Son of God.  We must also be attentive to his teachings – communicated through sacred Scripture and sacred tradition – and respond by 

following him faithfully.  This is the path of the true disciple who understands his own baptismal mission.  May we follow the path 
faithfully throughout our lives.     

 

Challenge by Supreme Chaplain Archbishop William E. Lori 

This month, I challenge you to spend at least 10 minutes each day in prayerful silence, contemplating the presence of Jesus and listening 

for his voice. 
 

Questions for Reflection 

• How do you listen for the voice of Jesus?   

• What steps can you take in your prayer life, your spiritual reading, your pious practices and your religious study to hear his voice 

more clearly? 

• What dispositions and virtues should you foster within yourself in order to become more open and responsive to what Christ is  

telling you? 

 
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention: FOR THE TERMINALLY ILL 

Let us pray that the sick who are in the final stages of life, and their families, receive the necessary medical and human care and 

accompaniment. 
 

Ladies Auxiliary  
 With Lent starting on February 14 the Ladies will be busy hosting the Bakery at each of the Fish Fry meals February 16 and 23. 

Please come by and buy a treat. The profits go to fund our scholarships and other charities. Information about the scholarships will be  

posted soon. Students from Church of the Good Shepherd and Immaculate Conception are eligible to apply.  

 

Carol Schindler; Ladies Auxiliary President 

                                   



   

 

                                         FEBRUARY  2024 
                                        BIRTHDAYS 

                                           Richard Otero on the 1st                     Frank Jurado on the 2nd 

                                           Jay Ralph on the 2nd                     Joshua Smith on the 2nd 

                                           Gerald Fey on the 5th                    Rudy Lopez on the 5th 

                                           Jeffrey Heim on the 6th                     Ernesto "Ernee" Lozares on the 6th 

                                           Raul Contreras on the 9th                     Donald Sweet on the 9th 

                                           Chris Cobarruvias on the 11th                    Rafael Gutierrez on the 12th 

                                           Jim Theisen on the 20th                     Albert Pena on the 21st 

                                           Jesus "Jesse" Gonzalez on the 22nd Martin Herrera on the 23rd 

                                           Warren Klebig on the 23rd                     Juan Gomez on the 26th 

                                           Xavier Herrera on the 27th 

                                                                      ANNIVERSARY 

                                                            Alphis "Al" and LaVerne Smith, their 58th on the 5th 
                                             Thomas and Genevieve Kelly, their 29th on the 7th 
                                             Christopher and Grace Herrera, their 15th on the 8th 
                                             Patrick and Suzie Marbach, their 55th on the 8th 
                                             Harold and Laverne Bauman, their 68th on the 11th  
                                             Michael and Terry Gonzalez, their 18th on the 11th 
                                             Gerald and Christy Weaver, their40th on the 11th 
                                             William and Joan Mueller, their 58th on the 12th 
                                             Richard and Elizabeth Da Parma, their 26th on the 14th  
                                             Alexander and Caroline Gonzales, their 12th on the 14th  
                                             Dale and Edyth Gross, their 36th on the 15th 
                                             Jason and Melissa Renteria, their 25th on the 15th 
                                             Richard and Brandy Watson, their 22nd on the 17th  
                                             Donald and Juliet Grace, their 54th on the 20th 
                                             John and Pat Foster, Jr, their 63rd on the 21st 
                                             Teddy and Rachel Mosqueda, their 24th on the 21st 
                                             David and Pamela Wissmann, their 45th on the 26th  
                                             David and Christina Vasquez, their 42nd on the 29th  

                                                                             REMEMBERANCE 

   
                                                              Glen  Francis                   February 1, 1986 
                                              Jim  Clair                 February 23, 1986 

                                                       Eugene B Mc Cabe       February 5, 1996 

                                                       Nick  Castro                   February 23, 1997 

                                                       Lou  Stafford                   February 4, 2006 

                                                       Timothy L Stockman      February 28, 2007 

                                                       Nolberto T Briceno       February 1, 2010 

                                                       Wendell J De Rouen       February 10, 2010 

                                                       William R Kelley       February 24, 2012 

                                                       Patrick D Quinn       February 19, 2013 

                                                       Ramon N Nerio       February 1, 2015 

                                                       Frederick H Hazelton      February 24, 2016 

                                                       Charlie A Lopez        February 20, 2018 

                                                       Manuel S Ybarra        February 14, 2021   

                                                       Adolph  "Aggie"  Aguilar     February 21, 2021 

 

              



   

 

Knights of Columbus – Good Shepherd Council 6358  

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

    
 

   

 

 

  

 

1 2  Eucharist 

   Benediction 

  7PM 

Fish Fry Team #1 

  5PM-8PM 

 

3  EDO-Robert Fishback 

Bar Team #1 

 

4  

 

5    

 

6 Ladies’ 

Auxiliary 

Rosary 6PM 

Social 6:30PM 

Meeting 7PM  

 

  

7 Initiatives 

Committee  

6PM 

Columbus Club 

7PM 

 

8   9  10  COR Meeting 

 08:30 

Free Breakfast 

 11 Blood Drive 

  9AM-12PM 

12 Admissions 

Meeting-5:30PM 

Officers Meeting -

7:00PM 

 

 

13  Dinner 6:30PM 

      Rosary 7:00pm 

      Regular 

    Business Meeting      

7:30PM Team #3 

CUF Exemplification 

5:30PM 

 

14  Valentines 

Day 

 

Ash Wednesday  

15  EDO-Ed Rotay 

 No Bar Team 

16  5PM-8PM 

Fish Fry Team #2 

17 Seminarian Appreciation 

Dinner -Sts Peter and  Paul 

 5-9PM 

18 K of C Mass 

Good Shepherd 8:30AM; 

Knight’s Choir 7:15AM 

  
EDO-David Dumas 

Bar Team #2 

 

19 4th Degree 

Dinner 6:30PM 

Rosary 7:00 PM 

Meeting 7:30 PM 

 

Presidents Day 

 

 20  

 

21 Chapter 

meeting 

22    Last Day for 

Newsletter Input 

23 Fish Fry Team #3 

5PM-8PM 

 

24  EDO - Rocky Cheadle 

  No Bar Team 

25 K of C Mass 
Immaculate Conception 

Rosary 9:45am 

 Mass 10:15 AM 

 
 

 

 

 

 

26   27  

 

28 29  

 

     FEBRUARY 2024                                                 


